From: Smith, Derek <DSmith@ballytech.com>

To: Reg Review

Cc: Warkentin, Paul <PWarkentin@ballytech.com>; Kilmer, Tina <TKilmer@ballytech.com>
Sent: Fri Sep 09 18:05:43 2011

Subject: Class Il Gaming Regulation proposal (FR Doc No: 2011-20721)

Dear Lael Echo-Hawk,

Bally Technologies would like to thank you and the Commission for the opportunity to comment
on the Class Il Gaming Regulation proposals submitted by the Poarch Band of Creek Indians on
Behalf of the Tribal Gaming Working Group (FR Doc No: 2011-20721). At this time, we do not
have any comments regarding the proposal. We look forward to reviewing future proposals as
you continue to evolve the Class Il regulations.

Regards,

Derek Smith
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